Hanford Challenge

It is critically important to Hanford Challenge that the cross-site transfer lines work. Please
consider our additional comments regarding Attachment B: Establish New TPA Milestones to
Activate Cross-Site Transfer Lines Connecting Double-Shell Tanks

Hanford Challenge echoes concerns voiced by Oregon Department of Energy and Columbia
Riverkeeper about the importance of prioritizing work to realize functional cross-site transfer lines.
* Please move up the deadlines to accelerate M-42-03 and M-42-04 work in an effort to further
prioritize successful activation of the cross-site transfer lines.

* Add an additional interim milestone to enable the suggestion by ODOE that "completion of
upgrades to the cross-site supernatant transfer line should include the option to reach DFLAW
tanks."

Thank you for considering our additional comments.
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